
Paper Petition Details  
 
Cippenham Lane Parking – 30 Minute Limit  
 
 
We the undersigned are Customers, Residents and Retailers who regularly use and run 
businesses located at 3, 22, 24 and 26 Cippenham Lane, Slough.  
 
We wish to make a request to Slough Borough Council to change the current ONE HOUR 
parking restrictions in place from Monday to Saturday 07.00 hrs to 20.00 hrs to: 
Maximum 30 MINUTES parking restrictions from 06.00 hrs to 22.00 hrs Monday to Sunday 
(seven days), as these are now our trading hours.  
 
The main reason for the change being that the lay-by is always occupied with vehicles, hence 
the customers are not able to stop/park and use the local shops, causing loss of business for 
us. 
 
 
This petition was received on 20th May, 2014. 
 
This petition was passed to the Engineer - Parking Development on 20th May, 2014. 
 
This petition was responded to by the Engineer - Parking Development on 13th June, 
2014. 
 
 

Final Results 

Number of Signatures 401 

 
 

Council Response  

 
 
Thank you for your petition in which you have requested for the time limit within the 
limited waiting parking bays on Cippenham Lane to be reduced from one hour to 30 
minutes. 
 
I have added this location to our waiting list for your request to be considered.  We will 
review the current scheme to try to address the issues you have highlighted, and then 
put the proposal out to a formal public consultation.  If the result of the consultation is 
positive, we can take the scheme forward to implementation stage.  
 
Due to lack of resourcing, we will be looking to review the current scheme within the 
coming months and hope to have it implemented by the end of the year. 
 
I hope this information helps and please do not hesitate to contact me with any further 
enquiries. 
 
 
 


